
SubmiƩer:  Beth Morey 

On Behalf of: 

CommiƩee:  House CommiƩee on Business and Labor 

Measure:  HB 4005 

 

 

I oppose HB 4005 for it’s plan to eliminate PEO’s in the state of Oregon.  We need PEO’s to offer small 
businesses economies of scale when purchasing coverages and benefits for their employees. 


